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John Gorton Building, King Edward Terrace, Parkes ACT 2600  Telephone 02 6215 1955  Facsimile 02 6215 1981
Internet www.obpr.gov.au
Lyn O’Connell
Deputy Secretary
Department of Infrastructure and Transport


Dear Ms O’Connell,

Regulation Impact Statement – Brake Assist Systems

Thank you for forwarding the Regulation Impact Statement (RIS) mentioned above on 
8 August 2013.
The RIS contains an adequate level of analysis and meets the Government’s best practice regulation requirements. We note that the RIS has been formally certified at the Deputy Secretary level as required by the best practice regulation requirements. 
The Office of Best Practice Regulation (OBPR) maintains a website and the Government requires that RISs be posted on the website within 5 business days of a regulatory decision being publicly announced.  The website provides a public comment facility on RISs posted online. The OBPR moderates this facility for offensive content, but does not moderate debate.
Please retain this letter as a record of the OBPR advice. Our reference number for this issue is 14546. If you have any further queries, please contact me on 02 6215 3859.

Yours sincerely


Jason McNamara
Executive Director
Office of Best Practice Regulation
     August 2013
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